
June 21, 2019 

DoD Coordination 
 
 
Renewal of this license has been pre-coordinated with AFMO US&P, who assigned the 
following coordination number: 
 
AFMO190689//GUILLO-LUIS.G.SANCHEZ10.CIV@MAIL.MIL-210-221-0454// 
 
 
Very Respectfully, 
 
Dan Hankins 
Spectrum Manager – Sr 
Textron Aviation, Inc. 


